
Pedagogical Approach: 
 
As a teacher, in a way, we are a combination of those who have taught us or had an 
influence on us. I have been fortunate to receive instruction from many leading brass 
musicians in some fashion. From my applied instructors to groups and individuals such as 
the Atlantic Brass Quintet, Sam Pilafian, Fritz Kaenzig, Bobby Shew, and Roger Rocco 
to name a few, I have had a bunch of influences on my approach. 
 
The teachings and methods of Arnold Jacobs, the legendary teacher and former Chicago 
Symphony Orchestra principal tubist are at the foundation of my teaching. Jacobs had 
such a passion for telling a musical story and focusing on the music, while realizing that 
the focus on mechanics caused paralysis. As I have studied with several of his students, 
they all had one thing in common: they would work with a student on whatever was 
brought in to their lesson, and given a high level of awareness and accomplishment, to 
hear the growth and to promote improvement. That is one thing I focus on in lessons. 
 
My approach is to cater directly to the student as I try to learn how they learn and react to 
different teaching methods to achieve the desired musical goal. With this being said, I do 
not teach two students the same. I have a wide variety of teaching techniques and tricks I 
have gathered from my teachers, colleagues, and other master-class and conferences I 
frequently attend, so I continue to grow as a teacher as well. 
 
I am also a fundamentals approach teacher. Generally, 25%-50% of a lesson focuses on 
fundamental exercises. I have found in the several years of teaching that most of the 
things we work on in fundamentals carry over to the actual music itself, so fixing and 
gaining an awareness early in the lesson gives improved output on the musical side, 
allowing us to focus on phrasing and other musical elements. 
 
Lastly, I believe long lasting growth and musical maturity happen over time and require 
patience. I am not one who expects immediate growth through gimmicks and 
performance expectation timelines. As I get to work with students over many years, I 
often have them revisit pieces that caused great struggles months before, and when a 
student does not hear improvement, I go back to those pieces briefly, allowing them to 
see their growth.  
 
If you have any questions on my approaches to see if I would be a good fit for you or 
your child, please contact me at russiantuba@gmail.com.  
 
 


